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From: FISMA <FISMA @ec.europa.eu> 
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 9:33 AM
Subject: Stakeholder consultation for the 2022 Rule of law report
 
Dear Madam or Sir,
 
We hope this e-mail finds you well! We are contacting you as you are on our list of
stakeholders interested in events and developments in the area of intra-EU investment
protection and facilitation. In this connection, we would like to draw your attention to
the stakeholder consultation for the 2022 Rule of law report. It was launched on 1
December and will remain open until 24 January  2022 at:
 
2022 Rule of law report | European Commission (europa.eu)
 
Should you be interested, please note that you can limit your contribution only to the
questions that are relevant from your perspective.
You are welcome to contact us if you need further clarifications. We are also happy to
provide guidance to interested European umbrella associations on possible ways to
structure their contributions for multiple Member States.
 
If you do not wish to be part of this list anymore, could you please let us know at this e-
mail address: FISMA @ec.europa.eu
 
Kind regards,
DG FISMA  team  
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https://ec.europa.eu/info/policies/justice-and-fundamental-rights/upholding-rule-law/rule-law/rule-law-mechanism/2022-rule-law-report_en
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